
Cuba sends wishes for peace,
progress and well-being in 2025
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Havana, January 1 (RHC)-- The Minister of Foreign Affairs of Cuba, Bruno Rodríguez, expressed
congratulations this Tuesday to governments and friends around the world, wishing them peace,
progress, and well-being in 2025.

On his profile on the social network X, the highest representative of the diplomacy of this Caribbean
nation stated that his country will continue to promote international cooperation and solidarity as the
foundations for building a new international order that is just, equitable, and sustainable.

He recalled that in a few hours, Cuba will be celebrating, with joy and patriotism, the 66th anniversary of
its Revolution.

With the strength of unity, this year we have moved forward in the face of the damage caused by the
genocidal blockade of the United States government against the Cuban people and the adversities
imposed by nature, pointed out Rodríguez. 
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